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        MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

January 13, 2004

TO:

MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
ROGER SNOBLE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

State Budget
The Legislative Analyst’s Office (LAO) today released their Overview of the Governor’s Budget Proposal.  During the press conference Chief Legislative Analyst, Elizabeth Hill, noted that reduced government spending in both education and transportation would have negative impacts to the state. Ms. Hill noted that investments in transportation infrastructure would help the state economy and ultimately the state budget by creating jobs.   These comments are encouraging to transportation stakeholders who have held that the economic benefits of transportation investments are a stimulus for economic recovery.

The full report can be viewed at the LAO’s website, www.lao.ca.gov.
If you have any questions please feel free to contact Michael Turner at 

(213) 922-2122.
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